Last week, K-2 students enjoyed a fun day with lots of the Blacktown
West families joining us. They participated in some challenging

tabI0|d OCtIVItIeS cheered on their buddies during the running races
N and confidently performed their songs to a large

crowd! This special day was finished with a delicious
sausage sizzle picnic. Well done to all of the BWPS
students in K-2 and thank you to all of the families
who joined us to help make it such a memorable day!

CONGRATULATIONS
TO ALL OF THE
FINALISTS WHOC
PARTICIPATED IN
THE RUNNING
RACES!




